

KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT HK 2 TEST 2



I. Listen then decide whether the following statements are True or False(1,5ms)

1. The oceans are very polluted. **TRUE/ FALSE**
2. Six million tons of garbage is dropped into the seas every two years. **TRUE/ FALSE**
3. Factories in cities also contribute to the pollution of the oceans. **TRUE/ FALSE**

II. Listen and choose the best answer(1m)

1. Most of the electricity we use now comes from.....

- | | | |
|------------|-------------|----------------------|
| A. the sun | B. the wind | C. coal, oil and gas |
| A. schools | B. cars | C. airplanes |

III. Choose the word or phrase that best fits the blank space in each sentence (1,5ms)

1. These vegetables are poisonous; They are.....
A. eatable B. edible C. inedible D. eaten
2. If we plant more trees along the street, We.....the amount of pollution in the atmosphere.
A. reduce B. reduced C. will reduce D. would reduce
3. the pollution in that river is awful bad, the water is not fit to drink.
A. Because of B. Since C. When D. Although
4. Because plastic bags are very hard to..... They will cause pollution.
A. dissolve B. wrap C. tear D. collect
5. Energy can be collected by solar.....on cloudy days.
A. boards B. panels C. bars D. sheets
6. We have anstudent from Spain staying with us last year.
A. exchange B. interchange C. university D. abroad

IV. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others (1m)

1. A. luxury B. ultimately C. nuclear D. sum
2. A. of B. faucet C. leaf D. surf
3. A. quarter B. category C. crack D. draft
4. A. complain B. conserve C. cover D. environment

V. Choose the word that best fits each of the blank spaces(1,25 marks)

Air pollution is a cause of ill health in(1)..... In many countries. In many countries there are laws limited the amount of the smoke that factories can produce. Although there isn't enough information on the(2).....of smoke on the atmosphere, doctors have proved that air pollution causes lung diseases.

The gases from exhausts of cars have also increased air pollution in(3)..... cities. The lead in petrol produces a poisonous gas that often collects in busy street surroundings by high buildings. Children who live in areas where there is a lot of lead in the atmosphere cannot think as(4)..... as other children when they use their hands.

There are other long-term effects of pollution. If the gases in the atmosphere continue (5)..... increase, the earth climate may become warmer. A lot of the ice near the Pole may melt and may cause serious floods.

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|-----------------|----------------|
| 1. A. man | B. men | C. human beings | D. person |
| 2. A. affect | B. effects | C. effectuation | D. affectation |
| 3. A. the most | B. most of | C. most | D. every |
| 4. A. quick | B. quickly | C. fastly | D. intelligent |
| 5. A. along | B. down | D. toward | D. to |

VI. Choose the item among A, B, C or D that best answer the question about the passage(1,25ms)

We can develop alternative sources of energy, and unless we try we'll never succeed. Instead of burning fossil fuels we should be concentrating on more economic uses of electricity, because electricity can be produced from any sources of energy.

If we didn't waste so much energy, our resources would last longer. We can save more energy by conservation than we can produce for the same money. Unless we do research on solar



energy, wind power, tidal power, hydroelectric plants...our fossil fuels will **run out** and we'll all freeze or starve to death.

Many countries are spending much more time and money on research because the energy from the sun, the waves, and the winds last forever. We really won't survive unless we start working on cleaner and safer sources of energy.

1. What can electricity be produced from?

- A. Alternative sources of energy B. burning fossil fuels
C. any resources of energy D. renewable energy

2. In the context of the passage, what does the word "conservation" mean?

- A. the act of preventing something from being wasted
B. the protection of the natural environment
C. the act of finding alternative sources of energy
D. the act of burning fossil fuels

3. The word "run out" could be best replaced by which of the following ?

- A. be used up B. run away C. disappear D. be rare

4. What happen if we don't try to develop alternative sources of energy?

- A. We'll never be successful people. B. We will all freeze or starve to death.
C. Our resources would last longer. D. we can save more energy.

5. Which of the following is not true?

- A. We'll never succeed in developing alternative resources of energy if we do not try.
B. We should use electricity.
C. The energy from the sun, the waves, and the winds last forever.
D. We will survive if we don't working on cleaner and safer sources of energy.

VII. sentence transformation(1,5ms)

1. What about organizing a charity event?

I suggest we.....

2. I haven't eaten this kind of food before.

This is the first time.....

3. Be careful or you will fall over the rock?

If

4. Remember to check your flight number(forget)

Don't.....

5. He is good worker.

He works.....

6. "Why don't you put the better lock on the door, Barry" said John

John suggested that Barry.....

VIII. Complete the sentences, using the suggested word given(1m)

1. Scientists / look / for / alternative /energy/ sources.

.....

2. I/ sorry/ I / behaved / in such a childish way.

.....

